CAMBRIDGE PHILOSOPHICAL SOCIETY,

NEW _MUSEUMS,
Free School Lane,
CAMBRIDGE.

L, November, 1947

Dear Frau Planck,

Will you please accept the sincere sympathy of
the Cambridge Philosophical Society in the death of your very
distinguished husband. The Society has been very proud to count
Professor Planck amongst its most famous foreign members for
thirty-three years, and we are deeply conscious of the honour he
did us in joining our Society. Many of us have the happiest
recollections of meeting him during his visit to Cambridge in
1946, and we all mourn the passing of one of the greatest scientists
of the age.

Believe me, dear Frau Planck,

Yours sincerely,

President

Frau Marga Planck,
Gottingen.




